
 

 

Wabash Bridge 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
What has happened? 
Effective July 1, 2014, the State of Indiana discontinued tolls on the Wabash Bridge in Posey County, 
Ind. This decision came after INDOT evaluated the tolling revenues associated with the bridge, and 
cost to the state to operate and maintain the structure.  
 
 
How did INDOT make this determination? 
INDOT considered many factors in its evaluation, such as the volume of traffic, and the cost to 
maintain and operate the bridge versus the cost to continue tolling. After this careful evaluation, 
INDOT believed this was the right decision regarding this particular bridge. 
 
 
How will this change affect Wabash Pass account holders? 
Beginning July 1, 2014, motorists no longer need to have a vehicle transponder or Wabash Pass 
Internet account to use the bridge. Wabash Pass holders who have a positive account balance after 
July 1 will receive full refunds.  
 
 
Will motorists need to pay past due tolls or penalties? 
Yes. INDOT will continue collection efforts for those who are now in collection or who owe tolls 
accrued prior to July 1. Unpaid balances will be turned over to a collection agency after July 31. 
 
 
How can I check my account balance or pay accrued tolls? 
Account holders can verify their account balance, pay outstanding charges, and confirm their mailing 
address for refunds by calling (toll free) 1-866-849-1368. Account payments can be mailed to:  
 
Attn: Toll Payment 
Indiana Department of Transportation 
100 N. Senate Ave., Room N749 
Indianapolis, IN 46204-2216 
 
Account holders who have been notified that their past-due accounts have been submitted to a 
collection agency should call (toll free) 1-866-618-1060 to pay outstanding charges. Past-due 
payments can also be mailed to: 
 
Premiere Credit of North America 
P.O. Box 19309 
Indianapolis, IN 46219-0309 
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When will I receive my refund? 
Refunds will be distributed beginning July 1. 
 
 
Where can I find more information?  
Motorists can find more information by calling the Indiana Department of Transportation (toll free) at 
1-866-849-1368. 
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